From: Adriana Varga
To: Joseph P. Filippi
Subject: Board of Health meeting

Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 12:47:41 PM

Hello,

This is a comment I have for the Board of Health meeting tomorrow.

I strongly suggest that students who attend f2f should get vaccinated. Otherwise, they are putting in danger the lives of faculty, staff, and other students. As you know, the effects of Covid can be very dangerous and have lasting, disabling effects for many who get it. It's really easy to get the vaccine. Even my 80 year old mother, who suffers from a heart condition, got it with absolutely no side effects. I strongly urge that we make the vaccine a requirement for all in-person NSHE students. I feel very strongly about this. It's not worth putting our lives in danger for no good reason at all. There's NO excuse for NOT getting the vaccine.

Thank you, Adriana Varga